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From: Waylon Blasius <waylonb@bannerassociates.com>  
Sent: Friday, February 5, 2021 3:20 PM 
To: Bruce, Brittany <Brittany.Bruce@nexteraenergy.com> 
Cc: Rick Hartley <cchighwaydept@vastbb.net>; Brian Riniker <Brian.Riniker@Ulteig.com>; Rausch, Dick 
<Dick.Rausch@nexteraenergy.com>; Oberg, Perry <Perry.OBERG@nexteraenergy.com>; Mark Junker 
<markj@bannerassociates.com>; Chris Nelson; Kristie Fiegen; Gary Hanson; Kevin Kuebler 
<kevink@bannerassociates.com> 
Subject: RE: Crowned Ridge Wind Final Evaluation of Designated Roads Reports 
 

 
Attached are the other two Final Evaluation of Designated Roads Reports. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Waylon Blasius, PE |Project Engineer 
Banner Associates, Inc. | Brookings, SD 
Tel | 605.692.6342  Toll Free | 1.855.323.6342 
www.bannerassociates.com 

 
Confidentiality Notice: This E-Mail (including attachments) is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. & 2510-2524, is confidential and may 
be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any retention, dissemination, or copying of this communication is strictly 
prohibited. Please reply to the sender that you have received the message in error, and permanently delete the original and destroy any copy, including written 
(printed) copies of this email and any attachments thereto. Thank You. 

 

EXTERNAL EMAIL - STOP & THINK - Links and attachments may be dangerous. Verify the authenticity of the 
sender before responding or clicking anything. 




